
  

 

 

Dysgu Gyda’n Gilydd, Cyflawni Am Byth 

Learning Together, Achieving Forever 

Wednesday 17th February 2023 

Trerobart weekly newsletter is placed in the noticeboard, school website, and twitter every Friday. 

Top Tips for reading with your child 

            https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/tips-and-advice/reading-tips/ 

 
    Children’s book recommendations to develop empathy 

 

  

 

 

 

Class Attendance week ending 30/01/23 (rounded up) 

School Target: 94.3% 

Dosbarth Crib Goch 79.9         

Dosbarth Eryri 92.9 

Dosbarth Y Garn 87.6 

Dosbarth Pen-y-Fan 93.3 

Dosbarth Pen-y-Fal 91.4 

Dosbarth Moel Hebog 82.4 

Dosbarth Cadair Idris 95.4 

 

Whole school attendance: 89.6%.  

Congratulations to Cadair Idris, 5 minutes extra play for you all! 

 

 

 
  

 
 

   
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to  this half term’s 

winners, 55 children managed 100% 

attendance this half term, with sadly 

many children falling ill yesterday. 

 

Look out for the next challenge, I think 

it may be Easter themed…. 

 

 

 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/tips-and-advice/reading-tips/


  

 
Diary Dates 

● 02/03/23 - Confirmed strike day – school closed to all pupils. 

● 15/03/23 - Potential strike day – awaiting further information from LA & Unions 

● 16/03/23 - Potential strike day – awaiting further information from LA & Unions 

 

● 20/02-23 – 24/02/23 Half Term 
 

● 01/03/23 – St David’s Day – children can wear traditional costume/rugby/football kit to school 
for the day 

● 03/03/23 – Eisteddfod – We will be celebrating our annual Eisteddfod today. 

● 06/03/23 to 08/03/23 Y6 cluster schools visit to Morfa Bay, leaving at 9am. 

● 07/03/23 – Messy Church comes to Trerobart. An after-school club for y2/3. 

● 10/03/23 – We will be celebrating World Book Day today – more information to follow 

● 13/03/23 – Governing Body Meeting 

● 28/03/23 – Y5 visit to Temple Baptist Church 

● 18/07/23 – Y6 Prom 6.30pm Ynysybwl Rugby Club 

● 19/07/23 – Y6 Leaver’s assembly, 10am 
● 24/07/22 - INSET DAY School closed to all pupils 

 
 

 
Seren yr Wythnos 

 
                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly coffee and a chat with Mrs 

Spear, our family engagement officer. 

Your chance to tell us what you want 

to see in school and in the community. 

 

 

 



 

                              

 
 
 

 
These children were recognised by their teachers for going above and beyond. Showing a 

really good attitude towards school, trying their best and being kind and responsible. They 
enjoyed a hot chocolate with the head. It was a magical way to end the week 😊 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 time of your Christmas cards were collected this week. Many thanks to everyone who was a 

Do this challenge, fingers crossed for a win! 

 

parents who are concerned https://twitter.com/trerobart/status/1619630735966744577about their child 

contacting Scarlett Fever and Strep A, but we have been assured by public health wales, that is currently safe for 

your children to attend school. We will share any updates we receive from via class dojo. If your child becomes ill 

during the school day, please be assured that we will contact you immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tocyn Iaith winners for this week! 

Dinner money – our school clerks send out weekly reminders if you have a balance outstanding.  It is 

RCT Policy that all lunches are paid for prior to receiving them and not after. The same routine as buying 

a take away, you pay for the meal before it is received. Many thanks to all for following this policy. 

Friends of Trerobart – lots of children enjoyed a fabulous disco this week. Many thanks to all of the 

PTA, the hall looked amazing, and the children had a great time. I look forward to the next event, Easter 

Bingo! 

 

Enjoy your half term break, we look forward to seeing you all from 8.50am on Monday 27th February 

 

 

Any queries, please telephone the school 01443 790233 or email head@trerobartprimary.rctcbc.cymru I 

am unable to respond to any dojo messages.  

mailto:head@trerobartprimary.rctcbc.cymru


 

 

 


